
CHICO STA TE COLLEGE 
CHICO, CALIFORNIA 

December 8, 1965 

Miss Peggy Ryan 
·-·,--·Lassen· Hall~ 

Room 317A 
Campus 

Dear Peggy: 

Enclosed you will find a highly laudable letter 
from the Southern Christian Leadership Conference 
regarding your and Miss Asgeirsson's participation 
in the SCOPE project. 

Those of us in the Office of the Dean of Students 
would like to commend you and Miss Asgeirsson for 
your active and constructive participation in the 
civil rights movement. The SCOPE project and those 
who shared in its work provide dramatic testimony 
to the fact that one's education can be extremely 
and immediately relevant to the great issues of 
the day. 
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Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

:a-. ~:8 
Robert G. Jones 
Assistant to the 
Dean of Students 




